
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on Friday 9th February 2024. I 
am pleased to confirm the following. 
 
RIS System: 
 

1. Magentus 
2. CRIS 
3. July 2007 
4. 3/5/24 
5. Option for annual renewal under NHS supply chain terms 
6. NHS Supply Chain 
7. £99,868 (excluding VAT) 
8. Not currently out to tender 
9. Yes 
10. No 

 
LIS/LIMS System:  
 
1. Clinisys 
2. The current system Winpath V5 it is in process of being replaced.   
3. 2006 
4. Oct 2024 
5.No  
6. S4 Tender process via QE Procurement’s National Framework for Clinical IT 
7. £2,949,180 this is MKUH proportion 
8. We went through a tender process as part of S4 and are currently in the process of   
 implementing WPE from Clinisys  
9. No 
10. Yes – in process now 
 
 
PACS system 
 

1. Insignia Medical Systems 
2. InSight 
3. July 2013 
4. 30/05/2026 
5. Option to extend under NHS Supply Chain terms 
6. NHS Supply Chain 
7. £455,052.00 excluding VAT 
8. At contract end date, PACS system will be procured at a network level rather than 

Trust 
9. No 

Standing Way  
Eaglestone  

Milton Keynes  
MK6 5LD  

01908 660033  
www.mkuh.nhs.uk  

  

 



  

 

10. No 

 
VNA system – we don’t have one. 

 
 
 
Please be advised that this information is provided in accordance with the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 and is for your personal use. Any re-use of this information will be 
subject to copyright and the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations (1st July 05) 
and authorisation from Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust will be required.  In the 
event of any re-use, the information must be reproduced accurately and not used in a 
misleading manner. 
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address 
your complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, 
Standing Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal 
process, you are still unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address 
above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 

 

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


